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PUEBLO, COLORADO RADID BENTER ROCKY FORD, COLORADO

January 1, 1959

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
2818 So. Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter advising us of KA-PIts reception in
Englewood.

It!'s good to know that we are coming in with no apparent inter-
ference., We went on the air November 3, 1958.

If you should ever be in this vicinity, drop in to see us.

Cordially,

RIW/rcm

SERVING ALL OF SOUTHERN COLORADO



